






[Service Date November 17, 2004]

November 17, 2004

NOTICE RESCHEDULING PREHEARING CONFERENCE

(Set for Monday, December 6, 2004, 1:30 p.m.)

Re:
In the Matter of the Petition of Verizon Northwest, Inc., for Approval of Revised Depreciation Rates, Docket No. UT-040520

TO ALL PARTIES:

On August 23, 2004, the Commission issued a notice, scheduling a prehearing conference in the above matter for December 3, 2004, at 1:30 p.m.  On November 17, 2004, the Commission received a request from Verizon to reschedule the prehearing conference to December 6, 2004.  Verizon indicates that all parties have agreed to the request.

NOTICE IS GIVEN That the prehearing conference of December 3, 2004, is rescheduled to Monday, December 6, 2004, at 1:30 p.m., in the Commission’s Hearing Room, Second Floor, Chandler Plaza Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.

All other provisions of the Notice served on August 23, 2004, remain in full force and effect.

Sincerely,

CAROLE J. WASHBURN

Executive Secretary

